
 

 

 
         Date: 22 Aug 2024 
 

 

You Tell Us Parent/Teacher Meetings 

To ensure these meetings run as smoothly as possible, please take time to read through all of the 
details in this document.  

Overall logistics: 

• Date - Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th September (*1EM see note below) 
• Time - 15:00 - 18:00  
• Venue - ZOOM (** see note below) 
• Duration - 10 minutes per meeting 
• The Chinese team will also be meeting Year 2 on these dates 
• Sign up via gateway (*** see notes below) 

* 1EM (Elizabeth Montoya) will be doing her meetings on Tuesday the 10th and Wednesday the 
11th. Sign-up dates and times remain the same. 

   

** You will receive a Zoom link from your child’s classroom teacher. Please ensure you join the 
Zoom meeting with your child’s name, not your name.  

   

*** This information will help you sign up via Gateway 

• Sibling priority and Year 2 (Classroom and Chinese) will be available from 27 August 
at 4 pm 

• Y1, 3, 4, 5 and 6 – will be available from 28 August at 4 pm 

  

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.kjs.edu.hk?p=eyJzIjoiS1NDbTEwclNxSTI5MmdMTENvU1VKb1gxZThNIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5ranMuZWR1LmhrXFxcL3dwLWNvbnRlbnRcXFwvdXBsb2Fkc1xcXC8yMDI0XFxcLzA4XFxcL1lvdS1UZWxsLVVzLW1lZXRpbmcucGRmXCIsXCJpZFwiOlwiYTgwNzYzZmFkNDk1NGI4M2E2Y2M4OGY2MGEwN2ZmOWRcIixcInVybF9pZHNcIjpbXCI3ZmZhZDI0MTYwMzEyYjVhZDNiMDk0NDBmNjExM2M5MjljYTNlNTZiXCJdfSJ9


 

 

Dear KJS parents and guardians, 

Our You Tell Us Meetings are designed to provide parents with an opportunity early in the academic 
year to share relevant information with the teacher about their child. Academic progress will be 
discussed later this term at the three-way learning conference and will not be a feature of this 
meeting.  

  

What will this meeting be about? 

Student well-being is crucial for engagement, motivation, and effective learning. Research 
consistently shows that a child's diet, exercise, sleep, and technology habits significantly impact their 
academic success and overall health. 

  

This year, we are seeking information about your child's current habits in these areas at home. 
Understanding these routines helps us identify and address behaviors in school that may be linked to 
challenges in these aspects of their life. 

Please take time to consider the following questions prior to the meeting: 

• How do you feel your child is settling into the new school year? 
• Describe your child’s current sleep routine, including how much sleep they get each 

night. 
• Tell us about your child’s diet 
• Tell us roughly, how much daily exercise does your child get and what activities they 

like to do outside of school 
• Describe your child’s habits and your expectations linked with technology use.  
• What are their strengths and interests in and out of school? 
• Is there any other information you would like us to know about your child that will 

help him/her experience the greatest success this academic year? 

  

If you have any questions please get in touch with one of us directly.  

  

Warm Regards, 

KJS Senior Leadership Team 


